UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATGRY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D € 20888 { /

December 20, 13989 }

MEMUKAnC U4 FOR: Ashok Thadani, Director A | \
Division of Systems Technology N ,a——-—x\”,v

FROM: James M. Sniezek, Deputy Director
Office of Nuclear Feactor Regulation
SUBJECT: MCGUIRE TECHNICAL SPECIFICATIONS CONCERNS

Over a year ago | was informed that a number of concerns that had been
raised by Mr. Licciardo regarding McGuire Tech Specs had not yet been re-
solved, It 1s my understanding that a number of Branches in DOEA, DST, and
ORP have given some attention to these concerns, albeit at low priority,
based on judgments regarding safety significance of the issues. In view of
the elapsed time, | hove decided to assign you the responsibility to discuss
with me the status of the review by a1l involved NRR Divisions, end for you
to propose a plen for timely clusure of these .ssues. Please be prepared to

discuss this matter with me in one week,
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s M. Sniezek, Deputy Director
0ffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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